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1/28/2022 

 

 

 

Dear My Choice Wisconsin Provider, 

 

 

As you are aware, My Choice and you are required to remain compliant with the Wisconsin 

Department of Health Services (DHS) rules and regulations for participation in Medicaid funded 

programming. In response to 2017 Wisconsin Act 306 and 2019 Wisconsin Act 183, DHS is 

mandating that all contracted providers must be enrolled under the new provider specialty, 

complex rehabilitation technology (CRT) supplier, to receive reimbursement for CRT services. 

For dates of service on or after February 1, 2022, My Choice Wisconsin cannot reimburse 

providers who are not enrolled in the CRT supplier specialty for any covered CRT services. Your 

organization has provided these services to My Choice Wisconsin members in the last 12 months 

and will need to be enrolled with the CRT specialty to continue to do so.  

 

Forward Health has also established clinical criteria for PA requests for CRT suppliers effective 

for dates of service on and after February 1, 2022.  My Choice Wisconsin will likewise align 

with these clinical criteria requirements for review of CRT service authorizations. 

 

Additional information regarding this requirement can be found on the DHS website link below; 

the list of covered Complex Rehabilitation Technology Services is in Appendix B. 

 

https://www.forwardhealth.wi.gov/kw/pdf/2021-46.pdf 

 

We greatly value our relationship with you and your membership in the My Choice Provider 

Network and want to ensure we can continue to work together without disruption.  Please let us 

know if we can be of further assistance in this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

My Choice Wisconsin Provider Services 

 

https://www.forwardhealth.wi.gov/kw/pdf/2021-46.pdf

